
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Ref: JWR / KB 

6th November 2020 

 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

From 16th – 20th November, it is National Anti-Bullying Week - this year’s theme is ‘united 
against bullying’. Throughout the week at Haydock High, ‘change starts with us’ activities 
and assemblies will help the students to understand that whether it is verbal, physical, online 
or in-person, bullying has a significant impact on a young person’s life and that by 
challenging our collective power, through shared efforts and shared ambitions, we can 
reduce bullying together. Small, simple changes, can break this cycle and create a safe 
environment for everyone.  

To show our support, we are holding an ‘Odd Socks Day’ on Monday 16th November, which 
is designed to be fun and is an opportunity for students and staff to express themselves and 
appreciate individuality and uniqueness!  

For a donation of 50p, members of our school community will be able to wear non uniform 
compliant ‘Odd Socks’. The money raised from this event will be collated and put into 
Haydock High’s Hardship Fund, which will aim to help support our students and families 
when experiencing difficult times.  

Yours sincerely,  

 

Mrs J Wright 
Deputy Headteacher / Head of Upper School  


